
  
 

 

Water Board Building Customer Service 
735 Randolph Street Phone: 313-267-8000 
Detroit, MI 48226     www.detroitmi.gov/dwsd 

 
 
 

 
Mr. Sam Dimovski 
8100 W. McNichols 
RE: 7701 W McNichols Rd 
Detroit, MI 48221 
 
 
 
Please find this correspondence as a follow-up to the communication you provided on January 18, 
2023, to the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and the Board of Water Commissioners 
regarding the drainage charges for 7701 W. McNichols, parcel 16007978 and 16007978-8.  
 
The Customer Service, Drainage, and Legal Department is in the process of investigating the drainage 
charges accrued for 914-6932.300 (Parcel 16007978) and 920-3983.300 (Parcel 16007978-8). We are 
committed to staying in regular communication with Mr. Dimovski as we try to resolve this issue and 
expect to reach a resolution by March 10th, 2023.  
 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office 
directly. 
 
Thank you for being a valued DWSD customer.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Chief of Staff and Customer Service Officer 
CC: Board of Water Commissioners 


